Consistency Rules for all Division of Student Affairs Web pages

1.  Office Names/Web Site Names  - 

These will need to be listed at the top of each page created in CMS in the H1 heading.  Underneath the Office Name, the name of the page will be listed in H1 heading.  For examples of this please visit these web sites:

http://cmsstage/kellycenter/asp/

http://cmsstage/career/employers/

http://cmsstage/disability/scholarships/

2.  Staff Titles - 

No titles (Mr., Miss, Ms. Mrs., Dr., etc.) should be on any web pages.  If individuals would like their credentials listed, they will need to list their letters after their names.  Credentials do not need to be listed, it is up to the individual.   For examples of this please visit these web sites:

With credentials

http://cmsstage/kellycenter/Staff/

Without credentials

http://cmsstage/international/contact-us/

3.  Consistency on Landing Pages - 

All landing pages should be written in similar style with a brief introduction of the office/web site written in student voice.  For examples of this please visit these web sites:

http://cmsstage/kellycenter/

http://cmsstage/career/

http://cmsstage/fye/

4.  Consistency with use of word web site.  The word web site should be spelled out into two words and lower case.  The exception is when you are talking about a specific department web site.  Then, here is the example:  Financial Assistance Web site.

5.  Consistent contact us pages.  A template has been developed which details the information each web site will have on the contact us page. A template in Word has been developed and is attached to the email.  To view an example in the CMS:  http://cmsstage/international/contact-us/
6.  Email addresses.  If you are linking to an email address, do not link the email address to the name.  Instead, link the email address to the email address typed out on the web site.

For examples of this please visit these web sites:

http://cmsstage/kellycenter/Staff/
7.  No links to .shtml pages.  VERY IMPORTANT.  Many of the new web pages are linking back to old pages with .shtml endings.  These pages will be gone on when the new CMS is launched and these links will be dead.  If you are linking to your .shtml pages, these pages must be re-built in the CMS.  If you are linking to other university .shtml pages, you need to find out what the new link will be, or just link to the main university web page for that area.

Example instead of linking in the new CMS to: http://www.fhsu.edu/career/reg.shtml  use

http://www.fhsu.edu/career
8.  Use of banners on web pages.  At this time we will not be using banners on division web pages.  If you have a banner or image that you would like to use on your page, you could resize the banner or image and place it at the bottom of your page.  You can also include two or three office appropriate photos at the bottom of your page.  For an example of this:  http://cmsstage/disability/
